Dear CRUSH Supporters, Participants and Volunteers,

Duke University, Duke Health, and Duke School of Medicine Leadership have been coordinating response efforts to COVID-19, the clinical disease caused by the novel coronavirus.
As you may have heard, effective immediately, an official decision has been made to cancel or virtualize any Duke-sponsored in-person event with expected attendance of more than 50 people taking place on-campus or off-campus (These policies apply to Duke University and Duke Health).
Our annual Duke CRUSH Colorectal Cancer 5K Walk/Run event draws hundreds of participants, many of whom are immunocompromised. Due to our concern for the health and welfare of our patients and their families and friends, and in order to comply with official policy, we are unable to proceed with the “live” event. Therefore, after much consideration, we have changed our March 21 Duke CRC 5K Walk/Run event to a Virtual 5K Walk/Run this year. 
What does this mean? We each plan to individually walk or run at 8am on March 21 in our own neighborhoods, to honor our patients, loved ones, and community members that have been affected by colorectal cancer. We are encouraging all of our participants to do this, if they are able. There is more details to come but please email photos of your individual walks/runs to CRUSHCOLORECTALCANCER@dm.duke.edu, and/or share them on Twitter @DukeCancer and @Duke_GI_ and on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/DukeCRC5K/ and https://www.facebook.com/DukeCancerInstitute .  
We hope that you will understand and continue supporting the fight against colorectal cancer.
If you have registered for the event, we will be contacting you soon to determine the best method for t-shirt distribution. 
If you have not yet registered for the event, we encourage you to do so at CRUSH Colorectal Cancer 5K Walk/Run and continue to support this cause.  
Sincerely,
Duke CRUSH 5K Committee
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